
From: Sally Cauthen <SallyCauthen@scsenate.gov>
To: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

Date: 12/28/2015 2:04:18 PM
Subject: First Steps

Hi, Katherine. Received an inquiry about status of First Steps and thought I'd better check in with you 
to get a jump on the week. Think where we left it on 12/16 was one of y'all would email me feedback 
on the summary of our 12/15 meeting on First Steps, then I was to update the document and share 
with Senators Hayes and Courson, etc. (in preparation for the K-12 meeting on Jan. 6) when I return 
tomorrow. If this has changed or need to do something different, please just let me know.
Thanks, and I hope you had a good holiday.
Sally
212-6252 (o)
360-5045 (c)

Sent from my iPad
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